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	Town of Groton Massachusetts
Great Pond Advisory Committee

Minutes



Oct 20, 2022 Present:  Jim Luening, Ron Hersch, Rick Salon, Remi Kaleta

,George Wheatley
Not Present: Alex Woodle and Larry Hurley
Meeting Minutes: Jim asked Rick to take minutes as Alex would not attend meeting . Jim called meeting called to order at 7:04. 
Financial report- Jim stated that we need to spend money by June 30 or encumber for spot treatment for Lost Lake. Duck Pond may need money for aeration. Anna Eliot on Stewardship committee wanted to know if GLA could support Duck Pond. Rick agreed to talk with Bob Anderson about Duck Pond.
Duck Pond: Remi to review Select Board minutes to see if they made any commitments beyond this year. Also an inquiry was made if anyone has spoken with the Select Board recently. Remi stated that the number of inspections has been reduce to save money. They are seeing more Sweet Water Sponge this year. Aeration will be turned off in November. A suggestion was made that a Secchi Disk could be used to measure clarity of water
Whitney Pond: Larry was not present therefore there was no report.
Baddacook Pond: Jim contacted Mark Haddod about harvester that there may be a $100 overage in budget. Three tires need to be replaces on trailer. Jim looking for DPW to help out with replacement.
Jim also reported that Porta-Potties for Baddacook and Lost lake would be removed soon.
Lost Lake/Knops Pond: A few board have been taken out to start to lower lake. Bouys were taken out last Saturday. Groton School has volunteered to clean up the bouys. Ron and Alex met with Mark Haddad and Tom Delaney to review grant for Geosyntec. RFP still not out . Ron will follow up with Solitude. Ron also asked them to have him involved as they progress.
Jim mentioned that yearly election need to be addressed and we need to look for more member to join this committee. Also he asked everyone to think about the presentation to the Select Board. Who should make the presentation and and put together a paragraph on each pond to update them on what’s happening at each pond.
George announced that he is resigning from the Committee effect today. He was thanked for all his years of service
Meeting was adjourned at 8:24 . 

